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 Maria Graziella 

Mecarone

OBJ2014/5499/L 18/11/2014  15:04:46 I attended the Hearing for the Appeal re 2014/2284/L on 8th October.

At the Hearing the developer produced the plans for 2014/5369/P – but only two copies, which neither 

myself nor the other attendees had been made aware of prior to nor was this on the website the day 

before.

Since the Hearing I have received no communication from the Council when I would have expected to 

have been notified as a recognised “Interested Person”:

a) The result of the Hearing for 2014/2284/L

b) The submission of 2014/6550/L

c) The submission of 2014/5499/L

As a result of a street notice which I saw around the 11th November I contacted the Planning 

Department on the 17th November and twice left messages for the case officer to contact me to no avail 

so far although I have been told verbally the Appeal was declined.  Which I have now found on the 

website.

I have looked on the website and notice that for:

a) 2014/6550/L there are no related documents to support it.

b) 2014/5499/L there is a Response from English Heritage and reference back to the Application 

Form for 2014/5369/P and no other related documents.

I have looked at the documentation for 2014/5369/P and although there are Floor Plans for Ground, 

First and Second Floor there are no plans showing the Roof (Third) Floor to show the proposed glass 

balustrade nor any other structures and proposed use.  Nor are there are any Elevations to show how the 

Roof (Third) Floor fits in with the existing roofscape etc.

Obviously with no such documentation it is not possible to comment but until such time as this 

necessary documentation is provided I fail to see how this can be considered to be a consultative 

process, so I object to this proceeding at this time.
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